
   
 

 

 

OPEN LETTER TO ALL MEMBERS. Sunday, March 17, 2024 
 

All members should be aware, from previous meeting minutes and other broadcast 

newsletters, that the Executive Committee have promised to conduct an “In Depth” review of 

all Club matters but particularly those directly related to finance and “value for money” 

subscriptions. 

 

This will include the correlation between all aspects of the sum up payments, my courts 

system checking in, courts bookings related to light meter income and energy costs etc; the 

cost effectiveness of Inter County and County League team squash matches.  

In addition, for Security, Health & Safety and Insurance purposes, the live streaming and 

CCTV systems will be reviewed.  

However, all of the above will require a great deal of input from Officers and it is intended to 

“kick start” the process as promised by reviewing the run up to and the holding of the 

inaugural Chris Flint Junior Open Tournament. 

 

The review of the CF Tournament is to be open to all members who my attend the meeting or 

submit observations in any form. 

 

The meeting is scheduled for 1900 hours on Monday 25
th

 March and will be followed by the 

monthly Executive Committee Meeting which will also be open to any member who might 

wish to attend. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Graham 

 

 

Graham S. Jackson. 

Chairman & Secretary 

Shrewsbury Squash & Racketball Club 
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